
Jodie Mcnee 

Dear Steve, 

 

I am involved with the work of Act For Change and am writing to 
you to urge you set the minimum standards that BBC must reach 
to fulfil its diversity requirements under the charter.  
For on screen diversity, not only for BAME artists but artists with 
disability this should include a number of lead roles. For off 
screen it must be a minimum spend on programmes produced by 
diverse staff including staff with disability in key roles or with a 
specified percentage of bame/diverse and disabled staff making 
programmes of editorial responsibility.  
 

We hope you take this on board.  
 

Best wishes  
 

Jodie Mcnee for Act For Change  


